
Electoral Roll Report 

The Church Representation Rules require that every Parochial Church Council maintains an 

electoral roll. Electoral Rolls need to be revised annually. As I have said many times in the 

past, we can only remove people if they have:- 

a) Passed away 

b) Moved to the UK permanently 

c) Requested removal 

We can add people though. 

Thank you to all those representatives who have kept me up to date on an ongoing basis. 

To Clarify - Once in every six years, the preparation of new church electoral rolls takes place, 

which means that everyone must come off the roll and re-apply. The next occasion for the 

preparation of new rolls is in 2025.  I will send out the necessary enrolment forms well 

before the next APCM.   The new roll must be completed not less than 15 days or more than 

28 days before the 2025 APCM.  (Yes, it´s strict – so I will have to be strict!)  The new roll has 

to be published (names only – other detail is strictly confidential) for not less than 14 days 

before the 2025 APCM.  I will be sending you all the NOTICE next year in good time for 

preparation.   I am telling you this now because I have had many questions this year.   

The following numbers have recently been confirmed 

Albir & Alfaz 22 
Calpe  28 
Denia  20 
El Campello 13 
Gandia  17 
Javea  50 
La Fustera 42   (Reduced by 3 from the original report of 45) 
TOTAL               192    
 
Thank you to all those who have kept me informed of any changes, I really appreciate that.  
 
J Elaine Mitchell 
Chaplaincy Secretary 
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https://www.churchofengland.org/about-us/structure/churchlawlegis/church-representation-rules/church-representation-rules-online.aspx

